
 

 

 

Press release 

 

Paris, 28 January 2016 - In reply to rumours according to which the Korean Fair Trade Commission 
may have opened an inquiry into the commercial practices between GTT (Gaztransport & Technigaz) 
and its Korean shipyard customers, the company states that it has not received any notification 
informing it of any such inquiry.  

 The Company will inform the market of any possible developments on this matter. 

 

Financial Calendar  

- Release of 2015 full year results on February 18, 2016 (after market close) 

 

Investor Relations Contact 

information-financiere@gtt.fr / + 33 1 30 23 42 26 

Media Contact  

press@gtt.fr / +33 1 30 23 42 24 

For further information, please see www.gtt.fr. 

 

About GTT 

GTT (Gaztransport & Technigaz) is the world leader in cryogenic membrane containment systems 
used for the transport and the storage of LNG (Liquefied Natural Gas). For over 50 years, GTT has 
offered to its customers technologies which allow them to optimize storage space and reduce the 
construction and operation costs of ships or tanks equipped with these systems. GTT operates in 
several sectors: LNGCs (Liquefied Natural Gas Carriers) and VLECs (Very Large Ethane Carriers), Multi-
gas carriers, FLNGs (Floating Liquefied Natural Gas units), FSRUs (Floating Storage and Regasification 
units), onshore storage tanks and the use of LNG as a fuel. 

GTT is listed in Compartment A of Euronext Paris (ISIN FR0011726835, Ticker GTT) and forms part of 
the SBF 120 and MSCI Small Cap indices, among others. 
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